
 
 

 
Join Our Digital Communities’ Scrapbook 

The Chicago History Museum (CHM) is working on a project called Aquí en Chicago. 
The project and resulting exhibition celebrates the historically persistent cultural 
presence of Latine (Latino) communities in Chicago. Part of this project is an 
exhibition that will open in October 2025. To learn more, please visit 
https://www.chicagohistory.org/aqui-en-chicago/  

You’re invited to be a part of the exhibition through our Digital Communities’ 
Scrapbook. The Scrapbook will appear in the gallery as a digital interactive where 
visitors can view photos and also share their own.  
 
We invite you to share memories of important people, places, and events in the 
Latine (Latino) history of Chicago by emailing us up to five images. 

• Please use .JPG or .PNG. 
• Please share any basic information in the body of the email:  

o Who is in the picture?  
o What is the location?  
o What is the date / approximate date?  
o What is happening in the photo? 

• Please include a one sentence caption for your picture. 
• Photos taken on a mobile device are perfectly acceptable.  

We can also scan photos for you!	 

The sooner we receive your materials, the more likely they will be available to 
visitors when the exhibition opens, but there is no deadline. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to schedule a scanning session, please 
contact:  
Nez Castro 
Aquí en Chicago Curatorial Intern 
ncast9@uic.edu  
 
Or leave your best call back number with  
Jojo Galvan, Curatorial Assistant and Historian, at 312.799.2145 
  


